N@ew Leaf
PREP ACADEMY

Hello Families,

Thank you for your patience as we navigate the process of opening our new school!
We have not yet broken ground on our school property, and are currently working
through the permitting process. We have a tentative school completion date of
January 2022 and will be leasing space to start out the 2021/2022 school year until our
school build is complete. Our leased school building will be no more than 7 minutes
from our current location and Highway 41 & 29. Additional information on our leased
location will become available prior to enrolling students.

We are still on tfrack to have our Charter contract complete in May so we can begin
formally enrolling students! We have exceeded application submissions over the seats
available in grades K-4th so we will be holding a lottery to enroll in these grades. The
number of application submissions are nearing the seats available in grades 5-8 as well.
We are recommending that families have an alternate option in place for their child’s
education in case they are not enrolled.

We will be enrolling from the top-down, meaning that we wiill be starting at 8th grade
and working our way down to Kindergarten. Siblings hold priority, meaning that if you
have an 8th-grade student who is enrolled all of their siblings will be pulled out of the
lottery and also enrolled into their proper grade level, securing their seats.

School Supply Lists, Nutrition Program, and school logistics information will be released
as soon as possible, prior to enrollment, so that parents can make a fully informed
decision on their child’s educational future.

If you are no longer interested in enrolling your child at New Leaf Prep Academy please
respond to this email with their name and your reasoning so that we can remove them
from our application list, and your family from our emailing list.

We are excited to embark on this revolutionary journey with your family and look
forward to communicating updates as things are finalized.

Thank you,
Paige Christoff

Lol

Principal
New Leaf Prep Academy




